
 
 
Teammates, 
 
I’m excited to announce a new addition to our DAS Leadership team.  Sarah 
Skinner joined our team this week as the Task Force for Building Renewal 
Administrator (aka 309 Task Force) and Policy Advisor to the Director.  The 
decision to combine leadership of the 309 Task Force position with our policy and 
legislative efforts flows from our strategic objective to align our organization 
around our customers.  The primary customers for both of these roles are agency 
executives and members of the legislature so it makes sense that we achieve the 
synergy of combining both lines of effort under a single leader.     
 
Sarah’s experience will enable her to hit the ground running as we are about to 
enter a new legislative session.  Over the course of her career she served over 6 
years in the Nebraska legislature working for Senators Chris Langemeier, Deb 
Fischer, and Lydia Brasch respectively.  After United States Senator Deb Fischer’s 
election to federal office, Sarah joined her State office team where she has been 
supporting constituent service, outreach, and case management for the past 9 
years.  Sarah and her husband Brady reside in Lincoln and have two children, ages 
11 and 7. 
 
Sarah replaces Michelle Potts as 309 Task Force Administrator.  Michelle assumed 
leadership over State Building Division in June.     
 

Regards,  

 
Jason Jackson 
Director, Department of Administrative Services 
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